
Fantastical Forest event – 26th November 2022, Wandlebury Country Park 

 
In Autumn 2021, our then-Year 5 classes (now our Year 6 classes) worked with arts and well-
being charity Cambridge Curiosity and Imagination, to contribute creative work that has become 
part of their magnificent Fantastical Forest, a unique community art piece exhibited each year at 
local and national events to celebrate creative, community and our natural world. Now in its third 
year, the forest is made up of 75 stunning muslin hangings.  We are very proud that our 
community could contribute to this extraordinary and memorable project. 

The full collection can be seen on Saturday 26th November in Wandlebury Country Park. The 
collection is hung there each year in their magnificent Beech Avenue to mark Tree Charter Day, a 
moment when communities repledge their commitment to caring for the trees around us.   

The event is free and all are welcome.  It runs between 10.30am – 3pm.  

Details of how to find the park are here: https://www.cambridgeppf.org/Event/forest-of-imagination-
exhibition-2022 
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